LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION

Board Meeting Room 700 Holbrook Ave. November 23, 2020, 5:45 pm

The Lebanon City School District Board of Education met for a Public Meeting for the purpose of considering public comment on the issue of the re-employment of Terri Lenos in the same position after her effective date of retirement by the Lebanon City School District Board of Education on December 31, 2020 at Lebanon Junior High School 160 Miller Rd., Lebanon, Ohio.

Call to Order

Mrs. Esther Larson called the meeting to order at 5:45 pm

Roll Call

Mr. Ryan Patterson – Present Mr. David Donovan - Absent Mrs. Esther Larson – Present Mr. Mike Lane – Present Mrs. Kim Cope – Present

Others Present

Mr. Eric Sotzing, Treasurer, Mr. Todd Yohey, Superintendent; Robert Buskirk Administrator; Jordyn Backers, Justin Larson, Ella Chalecki, Evan Kaley, Abigale Jamisan, Addison Bledsoe, Patrick Campbell, Jonathan Hayden, Judson Jones, Payton Bush, Ethan Holly, Allison Bishop, Kennedy Boroman, Eliza French and Meghan Boulle, LCS Students; and Jeannette Stidham, Derek Brown and Rebecca Strole, community members.

Comment on this issue was open to the public – No one offered any comment on this issue.

Resolution 86-20: Motion to adjourn

Mr. Mike Lane moved to adjourn from the Public Meeting. Mr. Ryan Patterson seconded the motion.

Motion carried with the following 4- 0 vote:

Mr. Lane – Yes, Mr. Patterson – Yes, Mr. Donovan – Absent, Mrs. Cope – Yes, Mrs. Larson – Yes

Meeting was adjourned at 5:59 pm.

Esther Larson, President

Eric Sotzing, Treasurer